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UPCOMING EVENTS

SUMMER TERM
May 12th - May 15th
Year 6 SATs tests week
May 16th
Cound Class Bikeability
May 20th
Reception pupils eye tests - school nurse
May 21st
Y5 and Y6 - Darwin Day (Shrewsbury School)
May 23rd
Celebration Assembly 2:45pm - all welcome
May 26th - 30th
HALF TERM HOLIDAY
June 4th
Y5 and Y6 - visit to Concord College
June 12th-13th
Pioneer residential visit Year 3 / Year 4
June 19th
PTA Sponsored Walk
July 13th
Y5 and Y6 - Cound Kwik Cricket tournament
June 25th
Sports Day (1:30pm start)
June 30th
Sports Day (reserve date)
July 2nd-4th
Arthog outreach residential visit Year 5 / Year 6
July 17th
Y6 Leavers' Lunch
July 18th
LAST DAY OF TERM

AUTUMN TERM
September 1st-2nd
Training days for school staff
September 3rd
Pupils return to school
October 24th 
Training day for school staff
October 27th - 31st 
Half term holiday
December 19th
LAST DAY OF TERM

Welcome back everyone to an exciting and 
action-packed summer term!

It has been great to see everyone enjoying all of the 
school grounds before and after school, however 
could I remind everyone that the clamber stack and 
other climbing equipment is only insured for school 
use during the school day - please do not allow your 
children to use this equipment before and after 
school. Many thanks. 

Well done to all of our younger pupils who visited our 
fellow Edge Federation school at Brockton to take 
part in a cross-country event - it was fantastic to see 
everyone competing with a smile and we had some 
excellent individual results. 

This half term's value
SERVICE

Ms M Hunt
 Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
Headteacher - Church Preen Primary School



School Meals



Cound 



KS 1 cross country at Brockton. All the children had a fantastic 
time and showed real team spirit with 3 children achieving 1st 
places and a 3rd place too!



Severn 



Emma, from the Shropshire Good Food Partnership, 
came in last Thursday to explain how we as a school can 
very easily reduce our food waste to zero. We already have 
a caddy in the Dining Room, and this is used to feed our 
recently set up Hot Composter. The compost we are 
creating will then be used to enrich the soil in our 
vegetable beds, which are now partially planted thanks to 
Friday's visit from Caroline from Garden Organic. Maybe 
one day we can become fully self-sufficient!



Stars of the Week

Preloved Uniform
There are lots of  summer 
dresses, shorts and 
trousers currently available 
in our preloved uniform 
selection. Please see Mrs 
Evans at the end of the day 
on a Wed-Fri or send a 
message via Mrs Plant in 
the office. All items are £1 
and funds raised go to the 
school PTA. 






